GWICH'IN LAND AND WATER BOARD
P.O. Box 2018, Inuvik, NT X0E 0T0
\. 867-777-4954
t 2 867.777-2304
l :: glwb.com

June 27, 2017 File: G17L3-001 (Former GO6L3-001)

Town of Inuvik
Attention: Grant Hood
BOX 1160

INUVIK, NT XO0E 0TO

RE: Renewal of Type “A” Municipal Water Licence

Mr. Hood,

Please find attached Water Licence G171.3-001, granted to the Town of Inuvik by the Gwich’in Land and
Water Board {GLWB) in accordance with the Waters Act and Mackenzie Valley Resource Management
Act. The Licence has been approved for a period of ten (10) years, commencing on July 1, 2017 and
expiring on June 30, 2027,

Also attached are general procedures for the administration of Water Licences in the Northwest
Territories. We request that you review these and address any questions to the Board’s office.

A copy of this Water Licence has been filed in the Public Registry at the office of the GLWB. Please be
advised that this letter, with attached procedures, all Inspection Reports, and correspondence related
thereto, are part of the Public Registry, and are intended to keep all interested parties informed of the
manner in which the Water Licence requirements are being met. All Public Registry material will be
considered if an amendment to the Water Licence is requested.

The full cooperation of the Community is anticipated and appreciated. If you have any questions or
concerns, please contact AlecSandra Macdonald at (867) 777-4954, or email amacdonald@glwb.com.

Sincerely,

V7

Elizabeth Wright, Acting Chair



CC: Norman Snowshoe - Regional Superintendent — ENR - Inuvik Region



